
Siskiyou County SGMA Updates: 
 

            Shasta Valley Basin Boundary Modification 

The application from the Flood Control District to modify the Shasta Valley 

groundwater basin was submitted to DWR on July 11th. The completed 

application can be viewed at 

https://sgma.water.ca.gov/basinmod/modrequest/submitted. The DWR updated 

application deadline for submitting a boundary line modification is July 31st, 

followed by a 30-day public comment period, and then DWR review. An update 

will be provided once public comment period has opened. 

 

Advisory Committee “Special Meetings” 

The Flood Control District’s groundwater advisory committees will be holding 

“special meetings” next week. The intention will be for Siskiyou Counties 

Natural Resource’s staff to provide information to the committees regarding the 

“Request for Proposals” received for the purposes of GSP consultant hiring. This 

relates to DWR’s SGWP Prop 1 $1.367 million grant funding recently awarded to 

the district. The committees will help review the proposals and provide hiring 

recommendations to staff and to the District board. The agenda notices are 

attached to this email. As a reminder these meetings are available to the public, 

below are the specific basin’s date, time, and location: 

            Shasta Valley – Wednesday July 18th 3:00pm, County Administration 

Office 1312 Fairlane Rd, Yreka 

            Butte Valley – Thursday July 19th 1:30pm, Dorris City Hall 307 S. Main St., 

Dorris 

            Scott Valley -  Friday July 20th 1:30pm, Ft Jones Community Hall, Ft Jones 
 

https://sgma.water.ca.gov/basinmod/modrequest/submitted

